Elise Coyle

From:

johnanddebmc@gmail.com

Sent:

Wednesday, July 3, 2024 4:14 PM

To:

'Amanda Josefiak'

Cc: Subject: Susan Como; Elise Coyle RE: Snyder BAC Resignation

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT click links, open attachments or reply to this message unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe:

Hi Amanda,

I'm sorry for your resignation but understand. You have been a great asset and friend to the BAC. Will miss you.

As copy to GPW, please accept this as the formal resignation letter to GPW.

Deb

From: Amanda Josefiak <amandajosefiak@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, July 1, 2024 11:59 AM

To: DJMcCarthy < johnanddebmc@gmail.com>

Subject: Snyder BAC Resignation

Hi Deb,

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to formally resign from my position as a Treasurer and member of the Beautification Commission, effective today.

Due to increased work commitments and my responsibilities at home with Mason, I need to prioritize my family and career at this time. I have valued my time with the committee and am grateful for the opportunity to contribute to our community's beautification efforts.

I will be sure to introduce you via email to Latoya who handles expense reimbursements and the distribution of the financial reports.

Thank you for your understanding and support. It has been a pleasure working with you and the entire group.

Sincerely,

Amanda Snyder